
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 26 June 2003 

6. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE - REPORT TO LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT NEW ZEALAND NATIONAL COUNCIL, MAY 2003 

 
 Yvonne Palmer, Chairperson of the Community Boards’ Executive Committee, provided a full report on 

the business and progress issues that were being worked on by that Committee. 
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


